Town of Rising Sun

Maple Heights Street Repaving Notice

The Town of Rising Sun is hereby providing notice of the repaving of Maple Heights lane and
the upper half of Maple Leaf Drive.

This work will begin on Wednesday October 8" between 7 & 8 am. The work will include the
raising and altering of water valves and manholes in the street.

The work will also include the milling (grinding) of the existing black top in some areas,
repair of the sub-base in some areas and the application of a base coat. On Thursday, the
final top coat of paving will be applied with the work concluding sometime Thursday into
Friday October 10th weather permitting. Note: this work only includes the areas
highlighted in red below and will not extend into the development itself. There are
however, some drainage issues and road depressions that maybe addressed in the cul-de-
sac of Broad Leaf Court.

Traffic control will be provided to the residents coming in and out of the development and
no interruption of trash pickup is expected. Please contact us if you have any questions @
410-658-5353 and we thank you ahead of time for your patience.




